
Notes of Oxenhope Fete Meeting 

26 April 2016 

Present: Ken Eastwood(chair), Richard Berry, Andrew Collinson, Anne Collinson, 
Chris Coupland, Celia Holmes, Tony Jones, Arthur Leng, Jeremy Mackrell 

Apologies: Sue Bromby 

The following points and actions were noted. 

Celia reported that: 

Pony rides will be available (on Cross Lane?) 

The tug of war rope was available. TJ to check that the teams would be present . 

New Coley nursery would supply plants again this year. 

Footballs and penguins would be there. 

Tony Jones had the name of the children’s sports organisers. 

It was hoped the school would be involved. A wedding at the church would prevent 
the Rev Nigel attending. 

Archery – Tony Jones would try and contact White Rose, failing which he would 
make enquiries of St Ives Archery club. 

Ken Eastwood – Dog Agility was lined up again. The Parish council would have a 
stall. Ken had again contacted the benefactors of last year’s prizes and a reply was 
awaited. Hebden Bridge traders had been contacted. 

The items for Tony Jones attention were still outstanding ie 

Yorkshire windpower sponsorship/ longer lead for speaker near the band/problems 
with boom mic. 

Celia – would try again for a ‘fete today’ banner from Signs and Designs. 

Arthur Leng confirmed arrangements for the fell race. He was hopeful of an 
increase in participants. 

There was a need to recruit extra raffle ticket and programme sellers. Availability to 
be confirmed at next meeting. 

Celia would obtain raffle ticket books. Same colour and consecutive numbers if 
possible 

Date of next meeting : 20 June at 7.30 pm at 8 West Drive 


